
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday, 4th October 2024 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 

Reception: ‘All about me - dress up day’ – Friday 25th October 
 
The Reception team have been spending lots of time getting to know your children over the past half term. 
To help us celebrate this we will be inviting your child to come to school dressed up on Friday, 25th October. 
 

Event Where Grand Avenue Primary School 

 When Friday 25th October 

 

Information Your child is invited to dress up as their favourite thing. 
For example,  your child might like to: 
 
- Wear their favourite colour 
- Wear their favourite dressing up costume from home 
- Dress as their favourite animal by designing a mask or hat to wear 
- Dress as their favourite character from a story  
 
The costume does not need to be elaborate. We encourage using something 
your child already has at home or something you have created together.  
 

Action required Remember the clothes and shoes need to withstand a normal school day 
including outside play!  

 
Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing a variety of costumes.  
 
We hope your child enjoys the day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Reception Team 
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